Cyber Crimes Task Force

 Are you aware of your childs online activity?

« Should we still be concerned about “Internet Predators?”

« How should parents respond to cyberbullying and other
acts of online revenge?

**Children are not permitted to attend.
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Saint Joseph Elementary School

305 EIm Street, Oradell, NJ 07649

Bergen County Prosecutor’s Office « Two Bergen County Plaza « Hackensack, NJ 07601
www.bcpo.net « 201.226.5518
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